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June 7, 2018 

 

McAtee Construction Company 

Attn: Rod Havens 

P.O. Box 1908 

Sterling, CO  80751 

 

Re: Bollish Pit #2, Permit No. M-2007-013, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-2 
 

Dear Mr. Havens, 

 

On June 7, 2018 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application 

submitted to the Division on May 7, 2018, addressing the following: 

 

Revision to the final reclaimed configuration to leave a .47 acre landowner borrow area on the north end of 

the mined area.   

 

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 2 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. 

M-2007-013.  All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2007-013 remain in full force and effect. 

 
If you have any questions feel free to contact me at (303) 866-3567, extension 8120. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist III 

 

EC: Steve O’Brian, Environment-inc@outdrs.net  
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